
DEAR Valued Customer: 

 

Under a revision of the Fire Defense Law, smoke detectors need to 

be installed in every bedroom by May 31, 2011. You will be informed 

of the installation date in advance. We will put a letter in your mail 

box in the near future.  

 

PLEASE CONTACT US when you receive the letter from us! 

For those who do not contact us about this matter, we will have to 

use a spare key to get into your place for the installation regardless 

of whether you are home or not. Because it’s required by law to 

install the smoke detectors for safety reasons. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to 

contact us at 098-956-2667. 
 

             SMOKE  DETECTOR 


